
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

BROADSTONE HALL  
PRIMARY SCHOOL NEWSLETTER 

Week 7 ending 20th October 2023 

MINI WHISTLERS WORKSHOP @ Lark Hill Edgerley 
This week a few selected boys were invited to take part in a 
Mini Whistlers Workshop @ Lark Hill in Edgeley.  
These workshop aim to raise awareness of the principles of 
“fair play,” and help children unify by reducing conflict within 
school in a constructive and fun way, whilst emphasising the 
importance of the principles of respect not only in sport but in 
society. 
The children that took part were Woody B, Frankie R, Charlie 
B, Billy J, Max J, Zeeshan A, Max R & Charlie P. 
They were taught about the importance of RESPECT for 
ourselves, for each other, for the referee, for the rules of 
football, for school rules and for society in general.  
Afterwards the boys got the opportunity to go outside and 
learn the basics of being a linesperson and refereeing a game. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

NEXT 2 WEEKS ON THE CALENDAR… 
Monday 23rd – 27th October HALF TERM  
Monday 30th October BACK TO SCHOOL 
Wednesday 1st November – Rugby @ Stockport Rugby Club 
(selected students)  
Wednesday 1st November -  Reception 2024 Open Evening 
Thurs 2nd November FOB SPOOKY HALLOWEEN DISCOS 
Tickets now available via ParentPay  
EYFS/KS1 5-5.45pm (sadly not Nursery) KS2 6-7pm  
£3 per entry - payment made via ParentPay ONLY. 
***PLEASE PUT GUARDIANS NAME & EMERGENCY CONTACT 

NUMBER IN NOTES SECTION (H&S REQUIREMENT)*** 

It is a normal uniform school day and fancy dress for the 

discos or own clothes. Dressing up not essential so please 

don’t feel you need to buy anything new. 

Friday 3rd November FOB Bonfire Night TUCK SHOP!!!!! 
…after previous successes, to celebrate the end of half term, 
FOB will be hosting a Tuck Shop on the decking area of the 
playground. School gates open at 3pm for coffee/tea, hot 
chocolate, crisps, sweets and snacks. Cash or QR code. 
Tuesday 7th November – Reception Vision Screening 
Wednesday 8th  November – Mop up Photo Day  
 
 

Welcome to the Broadstone Hall 

Primary School Newsletter! 

HEADTEACHERS NOTE: 
Well, I think you will agree this half term has flown by; with 
plenty more in the diary for November and December, it’s 
time to enjoy a well earnt rest. I personally, would like to add 
my congratulations on to the Y5/6 Girls Football team on their 
outstanding performance on Thursday morning. They did us 
PROUD!  
 

“THE HEATONS CUP” Thursday 19th October 
On Thursday morning, Broadstone Hall Girls team played host 
to an inter-schools competition, called THE HEATONS CUP, 
which was organised and run by Primary Sports Coaching 
Limited. It was a 4 team tournament with Broadstone entering 
two teams with St Thomas and Norris Bank. 
It was a close group stage which ended up in both Broadstone 
sides “Broadstone 1 & Broadstone 2” sadly having to play each 
other in a semi-final. That game ended up 1-1 at FT with 
“Broadstone 1” managed by Matthew (Chilly) the coach 
winning the shootout 3-2 after sudden death penalties.  
The final was between “Broadstone 1” and Norris Bank. It was 
a tightly contested game and Broadstone managed to get their 
noses in front when Heni ran through and slotted the ball 
underneath the goalkeeper. Broadstone had to do some great 
defending and needed one brilliant save from goalkeeper 
Libby. But the girls managed to secure the first piece of 
silverware for the school this school year.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
AUTUMN/WINTER MENU 2023/24 
The new menu will start after the holidays – it is attached to 
this newsletter. Any meals you have pre-ordered from the 
Summer Menu will now become INVALID, so please go to 
Lunchhound and make the necessary changes. There are some 
lovely winter warmers making an appearance like Filled 
Yorkshire pudding with beef and vegetables and roast 
potatoes AND Toad in the Hole (vegetarian alternatives are 
available for both!) 
 

COMPLAINTS REGARDING PARKING  
Once again, we are getting complaints from surrounding 

neighbours and even our own parents of the bad behaviour of 
other parents parking illegally around school. We implore for 

you to lead by example and be courteous and respectful to 
others.  

 
 

 

 

  

 

  
 

Hopefully the first of many.  
Well done to all the girls that 
took part:  
Darcey B, Heni B, Kacie C, 
Libby C, Lexi E, Maisie F, 
Beau N (out due to injury) 
Ishmal R, Carys R, Ella S, 
Madison S, Ella W, Mia H, 
Bella S-V and Sadie Baird 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

WRITER OF THE WEEK: 
Reception RICC: 

RBW  “Independent” – Jack B-N for his super independent 
labelling! You are applying this now in all of our areas. 

WOW!  

RJA “Kind” – Amal A a great friend to everyone! 🙂 
RLR “Confident” Benjamin B - For increased confidence 

and self belief. Benjamin tries so hard with all his busy 
jobs. 

 

Year 1: 
1CL Inaya A for writing a super retell of the disgusting 
sandwich and using full stops and capital letters.  
1CR Rosie R - for great story retelling, using full stops and 
capital letters correctly and spelling words with suffixes 
correctly. 
 

Class 1/2: 
Elwood F for his amazing write up of our story “The 
Disgusting Sandwich.” 
 

Year 2: 
2SH Leo E - for having a much improved attitude to his 
independent writing and producing a great retell. 
2CB Zara R for a fantastic retell and innovation of the 
disgusting sandwich.. 
 

Year 3: 
3VH Tenzing L for an amazing diary entry 
3DM Imogen D has impressed me with her great ideas as 

well as trying hard with her handwriting. Super effort! 😊 
 

Class 3/4: 
Sebastian A for resilience and determination with his 
handwriting. 
 

Year 4: 
4EE Kal-El E super effort writing up his diary entry in his 
purple polish. 
4MK William P: For a super diary entry as Ben. 
 

Year 5: 
5RT Lucas R – for an excellent persuasive letter and 

beautifully presented   

5SH Oliver M has added his own innovations in his letter 
to persuade mother in Twist of Gold. As well as this he has 
proven himself to be a super peer editor. 
5LK Madison S for writing a lovely persuasive letter 
including all her success criteria. You tried so hard to make 
the writing perfect and the end result was excellent!  
 

Year 6: 
6KH Sonny L for a creative, structured and informative 
final Biography about Flora Sandes. 
6ZW Muntaha B for using the editing and redrafting stage 
effectively to develop her writing and ideas!  
6CM Billy J Amazing, entertaining and informative 
biography on Flora Sandes 
 

Keep up the good work  

STAR OF THE WEEK: 
Boathouse  
Carissa F: For continued hard work in the classroom  
 

Reception  
RBW Eleanor T for her energy, enthusiasm and infectious 
smile! She has made some super contributions in our 
discussions this week and has been a great role model for 
others. Well done!  
RLR Amir A For increased confidence and for being an all 
round super star! 
RJA Zara E for always having a smile on her face and being a 

fantastic role model to others 🙂 
 

Year 1: 
1CR Noah R - for following instructions given by adults 
very well and super behaviour in the dining hall. 
1CL Ada Z for being an all-round superstar  this week and 
being kind in both the classroom and playground.  
 

Class 1/2: 
Henry D for making better choices all week!  
 

Year 2: 

2SH Jonah C - for now really showing how capable he is 
and what a good attitude to learning he has. 
2CB Layton F for trying hard with his behaviour all week 
and responding to adult feedback.. 
 

Year 3: 

3VH Penelope D for being kind and respectful and having 

beautiful manners 

3DM Mary H has been working hard and always lives by 
our school values, she is a star! 
 

Class 3/4: 
Cooper M for a fantastic attitude to learning and asking 
lots of great questions in maths. 
 

Year 4: 
4EE Oscar D - general superstar, polite, works hard, 
responds to feedback. 
4MK Frankie F: For an improved attitude to learning. 
 

Year 5: 
5RT Isabella M for doing the “right thing all the time” and 
working hard “all the time.” 

5SH BELATED STAR!!!! Ella S For being supportive and 
kind. As well as being a consistent super worker. 
5SH THIS WEEK! Isaac K approaches everything with a 
positive and happy attitude. He is kind to his friends and 
shows a determination to improve in what ever he does. 
5LK Isobel G for trying her hardest to complete all her work 
this week and do it to her best ability.  
 

Year 6: 
6KH Joel H for a fantastic, focused week in class. He is now 
fully embracing his Year 6 identity and it is lovely to see. 
6ZW James B for excellent attitudes to learning and 
having the courage to succeed! Well done!  
6CM Dahlia C-G Brilliant teamwork and 
cooperation.  Genuine kindness to her fellow students 
and excellent effort with independent work all week. 
 

 

 


